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UBRA-KAR/CIR/0081/2017-20                           Date:  08.06.2019 

 

To all members of our unit. 

 
Dear Comrades, 
 
 Sub: CBPRO letter to the newly elected Finance Minister. 
 
COORDINATION OF BANK PENSIONERS’ AND RETIREES ORGANISATIONS [CBPRO] has 
written a letter to the new Finance Minister Smt.Nirmala Sitaraman congratulating her on her 
taking over charge of the Finance Ministry. Their letter dt.04.06.2019 is appended below for your 
information. 
 

 
B.Lakshminarayana 

 Hon.Secretary 

________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

COORDINATION OF BANK PENSIONERS’ AND RETIREES ORGANISATIONS 
 
(FederationofSBIPensioners’Associations, AIBPARC, RBONC, AIRBEA, FORBE) 

 
AND 
 
ALL INDIA BANK RETIREES’ FEDERATION 
 
J-208, VijayRatanVihar, Sector-15,PartI,Gurgaon-122001 
Tel:0124-4270198 Mob:9868220338 
Email:acharyavedavyasa46@gmail.com 
 
          Dated: 04.06.2019 
 
Smt.Nirmala Sitharaman, 
Hon’bleUnionFinanceMinister, 
GovernmentofIndia, 
NorthBlock, 
NewDelhi. 
 
Respected Madam, 
 
We are greatly delighted on Your assumption of office as Minister of Finance in the newly 
constituted Ministry of our Dynamic Prime Minister Honorable Narendra  Modiji. Please accept 
our Heartiest Congratulations. We wish You All the Best and we are certain that your vast 
experience in key Ministries in the previous Government and Your very scholarly personality will 
energies the Finance Ministry, one of the most important Ministries which plays a  pivotalrole in 
shaping the Destiny of our beloved Nation. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
Respected Madam, We represent the Coordinated body of Major Organizations of Bank 
Pensioners and Retirees of Public Sector Banks, Private Sector Bank’s and Gramin Banks 
including Federation of SBI Pensioners’ Associations. We consider our tenure in the Banks was 
a Great opportunity for all of us in carrying out the Policies and Programmes of our Government 
and accomplishing the objectives of the Government by extending Banking facilities to the 
nooks and corners of our Great Nation and to the Poorest of the Poor. We continue to evince 
interest in the Well being of the Banking Industry even after our Retirement and helped our 
younger brothers and sisters in the Banks during the Great Demonetization Exercise. 
 
We are certain that under Your Leadership the Ministry of Finance will further boost the role of 
Banks in Nation Building. 
 
We once again convey our Heartiest Congratulations to you and Wish You All the best. 
 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
(A.RameshBabu) (K.V.Acharya) (S.C.Jain) 
JointConveners,CBPRO GeneralSecretary,AIBRF 
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